
March 31, 2025 

To the beloved Faithful of our God-protected 
Diocese, 

Glory be to Jesus Christ!  

 Warmest greetings to you and best wishes for a prosperous Lenten Fast 
thus far. I am writing to you again with the request for donations to the 
Diocesan Altar Boy’s Retreat.  

 To remind you, two years ago I made the same request with this goal in 
mind: to provide every Altar Boy who attends the Retreat with the best possible 
experience we can. Usually, we are limited in what we can provide, based upon 
registrations. But with your help, we can assure every attending Altar server 
that every year he gets a top-notch experience, regardless of how many 
brother Altar servers sign up.  

 Consider your donation an investment in the future: any one of the 
attendees (hopefully many) may be your future priest! If these young men are 
like me, the experience of the Altar Boy Retreat has a profound impact on the 
calling to the priesthood. You can do your part to help foster that!  

 Any and all donations should be made out to “Diocesan Altar Boy 
Retreat” and send care of Fr. Michael Chendorain to 145 Broad Street, Perth 
Amboy, NJ 08861. 

 Thank you in advance for your generosity and care for our Altar Servers. 
May you be blessed with a good remainder of the Fast and a radiant Pascha! 

In Christ, 

Rev. Fr. Nathaniel Choma - Retreat Director

1907 Jenkins Street Endicott NY 13760 United States   (330) 402-0352


